
Cherry Burton Sports Field Management Committee 

Meeting at the Pavilion 30 August 2016 

Present: P Arandle, T Baker, T Jenkins, M J Wells 

Apologies: P J Wardale 

16.08.01 Equipment Room 

 Members inspected the room which had been altered and from which various items had 

been removed 

 The present layout was acceptable and members hoped that the room would continue to be 

kept into such a tidy state 

16.08.02 Changing Room3 /Disabled Toilet Access 

 TB described various options for installing a toilet suitable for people with disabilities  

 CBCC and CBFC were anxious that the changing room facility be retained for officials and/or 

female players 

 Members did not consider it desirable for internal as well as external access since current 

standards did not permit access through changing areas 

 TB will convene a meeting with the architect to discuss proposals at an early date 

16.08.03 Commemorative Seat – the late Dave Lee 

 Members considered possible sites and agreed a location approximately equidistant from 

the main doors and the lounge external door 

 It should be set in a concrete base 

 TJ will inform appropriate persons of the decision 

16.08.04 Container 

 CBCC had written to SFMC to say that it did not wish to acquire the container which was 

unsuitable for its needs 

 Members inspected the container, internally and externally and resolved not to acquire it 

and to request its removal from the sports field 

 SFMC secretary to write to persons involved with locating it on the sports field and request 

its removal as soon as possible 

16.08.05 Drainage Matters 

 TJ described his proposals to carry out some short term work on the sports field surface. He 

will obtain more details and submit them to the next full meeting 

MJW 

3 September 2016 


